
 

Welcome to our Fourth Grade Family! 

Greetings from all of the fourth grade teachers here at Smithville School!  

We look forward to getting to know you in September.  We encourage all 

students to read over the summer, practice math facts, and enjoy each day.  

Galloway Township will provide many of the supplies needed for each 

student.  The fourth grade teachers will provide color coded folders for certain 

subjects, some notebooks, homework folders, and assignment books.   In an 

effort to make a smooth adjustment to the next school year there are a few 

items/supplies your child may want to bring on the first day of school.  With this 

early notification, we hope you will be able to take advantage of the Back-to-

School Sales if you are able to purchase these items. You do not have to buy 

these items; this is just a list of suggestions to help them as we begin fourth 

grade.  Enjoy the summer and see you in September. 

                   The Fourth Grade Unit                        

3 boxes of tissues                      Plenty of pencils and block erasers   

Elmer’s Glue Sticks     Colored Pencils 

Thin Markers     Pencil Sharpener  

   

Please do not buy Binders (Trapper Keepers), they do not fit into our desks. 

  Headphones:  The school has headphones, but if you want your child to have 

a set from home for computer use please get standard computer headphones 

and send in labeled in a plastic bag. 

Events to Look Forward to…… 

Tour the USA day 

STEM day 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=%2bZZMjd5k&id=0701BEDB90D7B01EE11D856CBE7AA9D13C5AD963&thid=OIP.-ZZMjd5kJUbvR4VNPiJPpAHaFN&mediaurl=https://mobilemarketingwatch.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/summer.jpg&exph=1120&expw=1593&q=Summer+Fun&simid=608012766375709889&selectedIndex=2

